Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Alisa Lein <info@apts.cc>

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 11:46 AM

To: *Cl-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Swanson, Christopher (Cl-StPaul)
Cc: Eric (info@apts.cc)

Subject: RLH TA 20-256 & RLH TA-255 (93 & 99 N. Milton St)
Attachments: 20200416_102520.jpg; 20200416_101914.jpg

Marcia -

Please see the attached photos. On August 13, 2019, we received the following:
- the attached letter from Republic Services
- an invoice for the "back billing"

Please note:

- there are no details in the form letter saying for what time period, what carts, number of lifts, etc. were incorrectly
billed nor specific details explaining why they were incorrectly billed. All the letter says is that each RDU is to have its
own carted service and that our building has more than one RDU (which Republic Services has known all along as it had
been billed as 4 carts at each of these addresses since October 1, 2018).

- in the letter, it says the "quarterly" invoice is enclosed but that is also incorrect as the Q3-2019 invoice was actually
received on July 13, 2019. Itis the "back billing" invoice Republic Services enclosed with the letter.

- on the "back billing" invoice, the specific information given is "1 68 gallon cart, 1 lift per week" and "Pickup Service
07/31". Republic Services has everything lumped together for one date (July 31) not even a date in Q4-2018, Q1-2019,
or Q2-2019.

| immediately called the phone number listed in the letter in August 2019 with my questions and concerns asking for a
detailed breakdown of what the charges were for, dates, lifts, etc as there is no way 1 lift for 1 68 gallon cart on July 31,
2019 cost $403.91 including taxes and fees.

Republic Services was never able to give me requested information and it was only on April 9, 2020 that Chris Swanson
at the City of St. Paul was able to extract the breakdown details out of Republic Services.

Again, there is no hauler accountability for mistake after mistake after mistake from Republic Services. As a customer,
it's the service providers responsibility to ensure their billing is accurate each and every time. If it's not, sending an
"oops, we messed up" letter months later is not ethical business practice.

Republic Services should forfeit: (1) late fees; (2) underbilled amounts; plus compensate (3) payment for Alisa's/Eric's
(and City staff's) hours of administrative time dealing with these hassles.

Thank you! Alisa Lein
651-224-2653
info@apts.cc
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